Abstract Submitted
for the GEBPC17 Meeting of
The American Physical Society

Reflections on the Future of Graduate Education in Physics
CHERRY MURRAY, Department of Energy, Harvard University — I will discuss
trends in physics graduate education in the US, where the graduates, both exiting
masters and PhDs, end up in the job market and provide thoughts on possible future
developments.
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